
District 2140 BELGIUM January 2023 

Dear friend, 

District 2140 invites you, if you are certified, to send 1 boy or 1 girl from your country to the annual holiday camp
NUMBER OF PARTICIPANTS: 20 - AGE: OF PARTICIPANTS 18 → 24 year

FLANDERS SUMMER CAMP 

DATE: Sunday August 13 - Saturday August 26, 2023 

The PROGRAM: A journey “where you arrive as an individual and leave as a team”. 
On the program: Discover Antwerp, teambuilding activities, day trips to Bruges - the Venice of the 
North- , Ghent, Brussels, meeting with Rotary clubs and much more…Full accommodation and meals 
will be provided by District 2140 and several Rotary Clubs of Antwerp Area. The team will stay in a 
Youth Hostel.  More information will be send after selection to the candidates & a detailed program 
will be sent on end June. 

ARRIVAL-DEPARTURE: Brussels Airport (BRU) or Antwerp Central Station, where 
participants will be welcomed by Rotarians. Please organize your arrival to Antwerp before 4.PM 
and the departure Saturday. 

There will be NO pick-up or drop-off at Charleroi Airport (CRL or Brussels South Airport). 
Participants arriving there will have to make their own way to and from Antwerp  

LANGUAGE: participants are expected to have a very good working knowledge of English 

SPECIAL REQUIREMENTS: being able to bike well and have no fear of heights and good physical shape 

COST: The camp fee is 300 Euro, payable after candidate acceptance. by bank transfer to: 

BELFIUS BANK ACCOUNT HEP FLANDERS 

N°IBAN: BE88 0689 3107 5341 

BIC: GKCCBEBB 

Fee has to be paid before 1st July; absence of the payment will erase the candidate participation. 

Non-European participants can pay on arrival but must send us a payment intention.  

MEALS: This camp will have NO consideration for exceptional food. We serve only 
European and vegetarian meals. 

INSURANCE: all participants need to have insurance against illness, accident and third-party damages 
according to Rotary International recommendations. Proof of insurance must be sent after acceptance of the 
candidate and be presented by arrival. 

Candidates must notify if they participated  in camps in previous years     

APPLICATION FORM: pages 2-7 to be sent by email to: 

COORDINATOR OF THE CAMP:  
Marcel Zuckerman Antwerpen-West:  zouki1@telenet.be 

** Please let us know immediately if your candidate can’t come in order to give another candidate the opportunity 
to participate. 

CLOSING DATE: April 30, 2023. 
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